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The Honorable Ron Highland, Chairperson 

House Committee on Agriculture 

Statehouse, Room 458-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Highland: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2062 by House Committee on Agriculture 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2062 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2062 would clarify that the statutory requirements after the transfer of a deed to 

property used for a recreational trail or upon receiving permission from a federal agency to enter 

into negotiations for interim trail use apply to the “responsible party.”  Existing law concerning 

recreational trails defines a “responsible party” as the person, for-profit entity, not-for-profit entity 

or governmental entity that is responsible for developing, operating or maintaining a recreational 

trail.    

 

 According to the Kansas Department of Wildlife, Parks and Tourism, enactment of HB 

2062 would have no fiscal effect.   

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Chris Tymeson, Wildlife, Parks & Tourism  


